St ooepph ‘o Primary School

Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane

58-62 Main Street
Killough

Co.Down

BT30 7QD

Telephone: 028 44 842072

10t October 2017

Dear Parents

You are invited to attend a meeting being held in school next Wednesday 18
QOctober at 2pm with regard to the Sacrament of First Holy Communion.

At this meeting Mrs Toner will give an overview of the “Grow in Love”
programme and how the children will be preparing for this special day in
school alongside volunteers from the “Come Follow Me” programme who
work with your children every Tuesday and will explain their role in the
preparation.

Fr Peter will also be present and would like to talk to you about the parish
involvement in the programme. At the end of the meeting you will have the
opportunity to register your child in the preparation programme. Those who
are registered will then be invited to attend an Enrolment Service in St.
Joseph’s Church, Killough at 11.30am on Sunday 12" November.

Please complete the reply slip attached and return to the school office than
Friday13th October.

Yours sincerely

gonfadeudag

Fiona Macfarlane




